
 

 

April 7, 2020 

RENOVA, Inc. 

 

 

Our Response to the Declaration of a State of Emergency 

 

We decided to have all employees working at the head office work at home from March 26 with the 

aim of preventing the spread of the new coronavirus（COVID-19）infection, in response to the Tokyo 

Governor's request on March 25.  

 

We have decided to extend the period until May 6, in response to a state of emergency which the 

Japanese Government declared on April 7. 

 

Our power plants are operating as usual while avoiding “Closed spaces” “Crowded places” “Close-

contact settings”. We will also closely monitor the situation, the government's decision and 

administrative policies so that we will be able to respond quickly and appropriately.  

 

We will continue to operate our power plants with safety foremost in our mind. 

We will appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

https://www.renovainc.com/news/company/pdf/e20200327.pdf



